
February 1, 2022

Mayor David West  City of Richmond 
Hill  225 East Beaver 
Creek Road Richmond 
Hill ON L4B 3P4

Mayor David West,

The entire team at the Richmond Hill Public Library would like to congratulate you on becoming the next 
Mayor of Richmond Hill.

As you know, the Library is an important cornerstone for our community and we have always 
appreciated your collaboration as a Councillor.

We now look forward to your continued support and partnership as we move forward with an exciting 
strategic vision and plan for the future of the Library.

On behalf of the Board and the team, congratulations once again and best of luck in your new role 
as Mayor.

Looking forward to seeing you at the Library soon,

Councillor Greg Beros Board Chair, Richmond 
Hill Public Library

Da;rren Solomon CEO, Richmond 
Hill Public Library


